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RIIO-T3 Incentive Engagement 

SSMC Consultation

• In December Ofgem has published the RIIO-3 Sector 

Specific Methodology Consultation (SSMC) for the Gas 

Distribution, Gas Transmission and Electricity 

Transmission Sectors. The consultation seeks views on 

the methodology Ofgem considers to apply for setting 

the RIIO-3 price controls. You can access the 

consultation here. 

• The consultation will close on 6th March 2024.

• The consultation includes Ofgem’s minded to position 

regarding Gas Transmission Incentives. If you are not 

familiar with our incentives, you can find the relevant 

information on our website: Gas Operator Incentives.

How are the incentives going to change in RIIO-T3?

• RIIO-T3 Team has started the industry engagement on Gas 

Transmission Incentive schemes.

• We are contacting our customers asking for an opportunity 

to discuss whether the current schemes continue to drive 

valuable outcomes to your business and your interests, 

if/how the structures of the existing incentives should 

change, and if we need to develop incentives in any other 

areas of Gas Transmission. 

Please contact us with any questions or feedback on the 

incentive arrangements:

• Chris Hewitt, T3 Officer (chris.hewitt@nationalgas.com) 

• Anna Stankiewicz, Incentives Analyst 

(anna.stankiewicz@nationalgas.com)

https://www.ofgem.gov.uk/publications/riio-3-sector-specific-methodology-gas-distribution-gas-transmission-and-electricity-transmission-sectors
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